
1

Yeh, John

From: Clay Leibel <clayl@bellnet.ca>
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 1:16 PM
To: Lustig, Joel; Prasad, Arvin; Karumanchery, Biju; Cane, Trinela; Yeh, John
Cc: Rick Mangotich
Subject: Increase in Fees

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any links or 
attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Joel 
 
On behalf of Forest Bay Homes/Minotar Holdings this is to confirm our support of the option for the fee 
increase presented by staff today. 
 
We are very appreciative of the support and communication with staff now and on a go forward basis. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Clay Leibel 
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